
 

 

 

 
 
 

14th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Key Stage 2 children, 
 
We really hope the children enjoyed the educational visit to the Jorvik Viking centre, 
which took place on Monday 11th September. 
 
The trip was an excellent ignition to our new ‘Invasion’ topic, and meant we could 
really utilise York’s rich historic links with the Vikings to give the children an excellent 
knowledge base to build upon throughout the topic. 
 
As the trip was an ignition for their new topic we were keen to take the children as 
soon as possible in the new school term. We are aware that unfortunately this may 
not have given parents much time to contribute to the trip. 
 
We would like to ask that if you didn’t get a chance to contribute prior to the trip, 
that you log onto Parent Pay (parentpay.com) to give the heavily discounted fee of 
£4 per child. Alternatively, cash can be brought into the office. 
 
At this point, we have not received contributions for over 25% of the Key Stage. Any 
money not collected will have to be subsidised by the school - the cost implications 
of this will possibly leave us unable to take the children on any future trips this 
school year, which would be really disappointing. 
 
We appreciate your support, as always and hope you are able to contribute. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Key Stage 2 Team  
n.martin@ebor.academy   
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